

The IMO International Maritime Law Institute Official Electronic Newsletter (Vol.18, Issue No.125) 12 October 2021

## AMBASSADOR OF THE REPUBLIC OF TURKEY TO MALTA VISITS IMLI

IMLI had the pleasure of welcoming His Excellency Mr. Kerem Kıratlı (Ambassador of the Republic of Turkey to Malta) on 7 October 2021. During his visit, Ambassador Kıratlı held a meeting with Professor David Attard (Director, IMLI). Ambassador Kıratlı was accompanied by Mrs. Tugba Alan Ozdenfedakar (Counselor, Embassy of the Republic of Turkey to Malta).



R-L: Professor David Attard (Director, IMLI), His Excellency Mr. Kerem Kıratlı (Ambassador of the Republic of Turkey to Malta) and Professor Norman Martinez (Professor, IMLI)

Professor Attard introduced the guests to the work of the Institute in capacity-building in international maritime law. Professor Attard also informed the guests of the growth of the Institute since its inception and on the important role IMLI graduates play in shaping national policies and drafting national legislation in line with the principles of international maritime

law. Professor Attard recalled that the Institute has always enjoyed very fruitful cooperation with the Embassy of Turkey and further discussions were held on how to strengthen this relationship.

At the conclusion of the meeting, Professor Attard introduced Members of the Institute's Faculty to Ambassador Kıratlı.



His Excellency Mr. Kerem Kıratlı, Professor David Attard amd
Mrs. Tugba Alan Ozdenfedakar (Counselor, Embassy of Turkey to Malta) with
Members of the Institute's Faculty

<sup>\*</sup> If you do not want to receive IMLI e-News in future, please return this message to the above address with request to DELETE in the subject field.

<sup>\*\*</sup> For further information please contact Ms. Ramat Jalloh (Editor, IMLI e-News) at <a href="mailto:publications@imli.org">publications@imli.org</a>